
 

Back to Nature rice crackers recalled

December 11 2007

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration announced the nationwide
recall of Back to Nature Sesame Ginger Rice Thins crackers because of
a labeling error.

The Back to Nature Food Co. said the product might contain a milk
ingredient not listed on the label, presenting a health risk for people
allergic to milk.

The recalled packages display a "Best When Used By 22FEB2008" date
and UPC 59283 10013. Approximately 1,150 cases of the cracker
packages were distributed nationwide.

Consumers with recall questions can contact the company at
800-433-9361.
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